
 

Be On The Lookout: Runaway Juveniles from Hammond 

 
HAMMOND (August 20, 2025)- The Tangipahoa Parish Sheriff’s Office is asking for the 

public’s assistance with locating two runaway juveniles. 

 

Na’kelia Richard, 15, and Greighanah Johnson, 14, were last seen leaving the group 

home on Patti Road in Hammond on Saturday, August 16. 

 

Na’kelia is described as a black female who has black braided hair with blue braids in 

the back, brown eyes, standing 5'2" and weighing 124 lbs. She was last seen wearing 

pink shorts and a pink shirt with blue and white tennis shoes. 

 

Greighanah Johnson is described as a black female with black and blonde braided hair, 

brown eyes, standing 5'2" and weighing 235 lbs. She was last seen wearing a black 

sweatshirt with mint green biker tights and pink Croc shoes. Greighanah has a tattoo on 

her upper right arm that reads ‘Ty’reonna.’ 

 

Sheriff Gerald Sticker asks anyone with information regarding these teens’ whereabouts 

to contact our Juvenile Division at 985-902-2031. 

 

If you’d prefer to share information anonymously, you can do so through Crime 

Stoppers of Tangipahoa’s tip line at 1-800-554-5245 or visit 

www.tangicrimestoppers.com and click on the P3 Tips icon or Submit A Tip!  

 

Tips received directly through Crimestoppers may be eligible for a cash reward. 

 

TPSO Public Information Office 

Contact Information- pio@tpso.org 

 

 


